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Info for Budget Committee Meeting

October 22, 2014
Item 7.  Request by Animal Welfare Committee to purchase Cat & Dog play pens to be used at the Animal Shelter and to buy treats. See details and questions below.
**************************************************************************************************

Request submitted by Deanna Scott, Committee Chair:                     


 Approve budget items for the budget committee 
                   
2 Cat Play pens $86.55

               
 2 Dog play pens $54.79 each

          
 
That comes to $282.68.  With tax, it will be about $300


10 boxes of treats at $9.95 each plus tax
Response to questions:
From: DEANNA SCOTT [mailto:deannadylan1111@aol.com] 
Sent: Tuesday, October 14, 2014 9:11 PM
To: Harvey Goldberg
Subject: Questions

   
 a. Why is this equipment needed? ....not answered
               b. How will it be used? It will be used at the shelter to show the animals and keep them secure at mobile adoptions

               c. By whom will it be used and how often? By the shelter and shelter volunteers- Weekly

               d. Where will it be stored? At West Valley shelter in a locked area

               e. How will the purchase/use benefit Tarzana? The West Valley Shelter services Tarzana and it's homeless animals

I will be working Oct 22nd but I will see if Jeff can attend to answer questions. He is one of our volunteers at the shelter as well.

Follow-up Question:
From: Harvey Goldberg <harveygoldberg@sbcglobal.net>
Date: October 14, 2014 at 9:24:34 PM PDT
To: DEANNA SCOTT <deannadylan1111@aol.com>
Subject: Re: Questions
Deanna

Thanks 4 the info

What is being provided to the Shelter by other NC's?....not answered

Harvey
**********************************************************************************************

Other Information-Who Will Control Items:
From: Leonard Shaffer [mailto:l.shaffer@tarzananc.org] 
Sent: Thursday, October 16, 2014 9:32 AM
To: 'Deanna'
Cc: 'Harvey Goldberg'
Subject: RE: Items for budget committee

OK, then it’s the shelter that will control when, where and who gets to use them.  Thanks for the clarification.

ljs

From: Deanna [mailto:deannadylan1111@aol.com] 
Sent: Thursday, October 16, 2014 8:01 AM
To: Leonard Shaffer
Subject: Re: Items for budget committee
Yes, they will be used by the shelter at the shelter and at mobile adoptions. Our own volunteers will be using them as well. If is a way to get more animals out of cages and connected to people so they can be adopted. They can be used in the lobby and outdoors.

On Oct 15, 2014, at 11:05 PM, "Leonard Shaffer" <l.shaffer@tarzananc.org> wrote:

Deanna,
Based on your responses to Harvey’s questions I must ask one of my own.  Was it your committee’s intention by its vote that the items to be purchased will become part of the shelters inventory to be used when and where they want to use them?
ljs
 
